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Lower Park Avenue Design Studio 
Park City is inviting professionals to assist in creating a feasible development program for 

properties owned by Park City. 
 
 
May 1, 2015 – Park City, UT 
 
Park City Municipal Corporation is launching the Lower Park Avenue Design Studio to develop 
final concept plans for city-owned property in the Lower Park Avenue Redevelopment Area.  
This is an innovative approach to bring great minds together to inform a feasible development 
approach for several for properties owned by the city. The team will include professionals on a 
local and national level with diverse backgrounds to kick-off a long term redevelopment 
approach with the city-owned land as the catalyst.  
 
The Lower Park Avenue Design Studio is open to individuals who demonstrate professional 
expertise in urban design, architecture, land-use planning, infrastructure engineering, real estate 
development and finance, affordable housing, transportation and economic development, 
environmental design, communications, presentations, and graphic design. All levels of 
experience are encouraged to apply in order to attract innovative thinking and new approaches. 
 
Interested participants are required to submit a Letter of Interest by May 15, 2015 and the final 
list of attendees will be announced on May 20, 2015. The Lower Park Avenue Design Studio 
will take place July 13-16, 2015. The concepts developed during the design studio will be 
presented on July 16, and the chosen concepts will move into design and be ready for 
construction in 2016. 
 
To request a copy of the Request for Proposal, please contact Kim Clark by email at 
kim.clark@parkcity.org.   
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